
 

Martin Curry 
Laramie Rivers Conservation District 
5015 Stone Road, Unit 1 
Laramie, WY 82070 
 

Dear Mr. Curry, 
 
I am writing to you to request payment of the $3,500 grant, which Laramie Rivers Conservation District has so 
kindly awarded Rooted in Laramie. We put last year’s grant to good use, using it to subsidize the cost of 65 trees, 
which we planted in RIL participants’ front yards throughout Laramie. We also had a 75+ volunteers to help us do 
the planting work; it is exciting to have so much community participation! We also just launched a new website and 
are working on a sleeker, more efficient application. We are truly grateful for your partnership and the support you 
have given us since the get-go. We will be using this grant to fund our June 2025 tree order with Fort Collins 
Wholesale Nursery, which we will begin working on in November.  
 
Thank you so much! 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
M. Hilery Lindmier, 
Chair, Rooted in Laramie 

October 21, 2024 
 


